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Board Of Management Agreed Report  

 

Meeting 11th December 2023 

● The newly appointed BOM meet for the first time on the 11th of December. 

Members were elected to positions of Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer 

of the BOM. 

● The BOM discussed the newly published Parental Complaints Procedures 

effective from the 1st of January 2024. 

● The BOM discussed the financial position of the school. 

● The principal gave a comprehensive report detailing pupil numbers, 

attendance rates, current staffing arrangements, staff CPD, Droichead and 

activities in the school. 

● Planned events for Christmas were discussed and approved. 

● The Board were presented with the Child Protection Oversight report. 

● A number of items of correspondence relating to the use of the school for 

activities in the evenings and an initiative relating to mobile phone usage were 

discussed. 

● Reports on pupil numbers indicate the school will gain a teacher and that an 

additional classroom will be required for the next school year. 

● The admissions notice 24/25 was discussed and approved by the BOM. 

Enrolment will begin on the 1st of February 2024. 

● The BOM congratulated the students, volunteers, and all staff on the success 

of the Christmas Fair held on the 8th of December. Much needed funds were 

raised to help improve the school.  

● The Parent’s Association were very eager to bring new parents on board to 

support their work. The BOM acknowledged the excellent work the PA do in 

supporting all the events in the school.  

● The BOM discussed school maintenance and areas needing investment. 

● The dates for the next four BOM meetings were agreed. 
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